State tax
forms are late

Alaska‘'s statg income ! tax
Adorms will be  late  this year
because the Department of Re-
venue was late in getlmg the
forms printed.’

The booklets should be in the
mail to taxpayers about January
15, twu weeks behind schedule
according to Sterling Gallagher,
Commissioner of Revenue. |

“We wish to remind tax-
payers - that a copy of their
Federal return must be attached
to their Alaskan resident long
form  or part-year nonresident
~returns,”  said  Gallagher, *So
if you file your US. return
before  filing your  Alaskan
returm, be sure 1o keep a copy
of your UL.S. return.”




